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Laura Wontrop Klauser was born and
raised near Baltimore, Maryland. She
received her Bachelors degree in
Mechanical Engineering from
Rensselaer Polytechnic Institute and
Masters Degree in Engineering from
the University of Michigan – Ann
Arbor.
Laura started working at General
Motors as a summer co-op student
then started full time in 2008 after
graduation from RPI. Currently she is
the Cadillac Racing Program Manager
overseeing the Cadillac DPi-V.R cars
that race in the IMSA Weathertech
SportsCar Championship.
Laura is also heavily involved with
SAE. Her participation started as a
student in Formula SAE. She remains
an active member and volunteer for
the FSAE program holding the roll of
Dynamic Events Coordinator.
She has served on the SAE Detroit
Section Board since 2011 holding the
Chair position for 2018.


	Laura Wontrop Klauser�Cadillac Racing Program Manager �General Motors  �

